

New Venue!

Dear Parents and Students

The last lessons of 2017 take place today Saturday 18th November!

The much anticipated Annual Graduation Ceremony takes place next Saturday:

Date: Saturday 25th November 2017

Time: Junior Graduation - Courses 1, 2, 2 Advanced, 3, Junior Magician's Diploma

(J.M.D.) and Magic and Showmanship (M&S): 3.00pm

(Please arrive by 2.30pm)

Senior Graduation - Courses 4, 5, and 6: 5.30pm

(Please arrive by 5.00pm)

Venue: St Anne's Primary School Hall

Entrance Lympleigh Road, Plumstead.

Please note that we have had to change the previously announced venue owing to building operations at RBHS.

This is the exciting culmination of the College of Magic training year and we would like to see as many family members and friends as possible come to acknowledge the fine efforts and achievements of our students. There is no entrance fee. The occasion will be full of special magic and surprises!

Smart Black/White Dress: Students are requested to be at their best – this is *the* showcase of the year....Smart is smart....from tie to shining shoes!

Holidays and 2018

The College of Magic will be engaged in numerous charity shows during December. Students wishing to participate should volunteer by speaking to Ayesha. The College of Magic remains open until Wednesday 20th December and re-opens on Monday 8th January 2018.

College of Magic lessons resume on Saturday 20th January 2018. Information and registration forms will be e-mailed/posted to you.

Yours Magically

1/1/100

Please note <u>venue change</u> for the Annual Graduation Ceremony – now taking place at

St Anne's Primary School, Plumstead.